To, 

Editor, 

International Journal of Infection Control.
Dear Sir, 

I am herewith submitting the article entitled “Patient’s Attitude and Knowledge towards the Usage of Barrier Technique by Orthodontists.” for your kind consideration. All the contents are original. Hope you will find it interesting and worth for publication in your prestigious journal.
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